
As part of Monroe County Department of Transportation’s Highway Preventive Maintenance #11 Project, the
contractor, Keeler Construction Corporation, Inc., is scheduled to begin roadwork on Culver Road from Norton Street
to it’s northern limit at the Irondequoit Bay Outlet Bridge. 

Construction will begin on Culver Road on or around June 2. Work will include:
Reconstruction of some sidewalk curb ramps to make them ADA compliant
Repairs to some existing curb and drainage inlets where needed
Milling and re-paving of the top layer of asphalt along with installation of new pavement markings

Typical work operations will allow for two-way traffic to be maintained with daily lane closures, as needed. Flaggers
may be utilized to guide traffic around work zones.   

As part of these improvements, Culver Road from Bursen Street to Whitlock Road will be re-striped in order to
reduce the number of travel lanes and add a center turning lane along with wider shoulders. The center turn lane will
better accommodate vehicles making left turns, and the wider shoulders will better accommodate bicycles and
deliveries along this corridor. See the next page for more information regarding the change in the number of lanes. 
 

Overall work on Culver Road is expected to be completed by mid-August. The work will be performed during daytime
hours. The long project duration is due to the large number of sidewalk curb ramps that need replacement to make
them ADA compliant.

Additional information on this project, as well as other Monroe County Department of Transportation projects, is
available at: https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction 

TRANSPORTATION NEWS
This informational newsletter will provide updates (as needed) on the status of the Highway Preventive

Maintenance #11 Project and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents.

WORK TO BEGIN ON CULVER ROAD ON OR AROUND JUNE 02, 2025

CURRENT PROJECT STATUS

May 2025

PROJECT CONTACTS:
If you have questions about the Project, you can contact Sam Giovino of the Monroe County DOT. Once the project starts you can

also contact the Resident Engineer, Paul Dudley, who will be on-site with the contractor.

County Representative:

Sam Giovino

Transportation Project Manager

Monroe County DOT

Phone: (585) 753-7733

Email: samuelgiovino@monroecounty.gov

On-site Resident Engineer                       

Paul Dudley

Resident Engineer 

CPL

Field Office Phone: (585) 813-1468

Email: pdudley@cplteam.com

Contractor:

Keeler Construction

Company, Inc.

Monroe County Department of Transportation
6100 CityPlace • 50 W. Main Street • Rochester, New York 14614 (585) 753-7720 • fax: (585) 753-7730 • www.monroecounty.gov 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction
https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction
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ROCHESTER LOCATION

BAY ROAD MILLING & RESURFACING PROJECT
NYS ROUTE-104 TO LAKE ROAD

TOWN OF WEBSTER, MONROE COUNTY, NEW YORK
SCALE: Not To Scale    //    DATE: 5/14/25

EXISTING CULVER ROAD LANE LAYOUT

PROPOSED CULVER ROAD LANE LAYOUT

HIGHWAY PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE #11 
MILLING AND RESURFACING PROJECT

CULVER ROAD - ROAD DIET 
(FROM BURSEN STREET TO WHITLOCK ROAD)

(FROM BURSEN STREET TO WHITLOCK ROAD)

(FROM BURSEN STREET TO WHITLOCK ROAD)
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